
Week beginning Monday 27th April 

 

Hi 7LS families! 

Hope you have all been enjoying this beautiful sunshine that we have been having these 

past weeks. I know that not all of our pupils enjoy being outdoors, but sometimes it just 

cheers us up looking at the sun through the window, doesn’t it! I know that it has helped 

me, to see the sun whilst sitting at my desk at home, plugging away on the laptop! 

I am missing our class so much, so thank you again for the lovely photos you have sent 

me this past week. It really is so encouraging to see the children looking so well and 
happy.  

For this coming week’s home learning, I have prepared a sensory story ‘The Curious 

Caterpillar’. I hope the children will enjoy this story, which is linked to our Summer 

Term theme ‘Changing and Growing’. As always, do share this story several times during 

the course of the week so that the children become familiar with the story and can start 

to anticipate some of the sensory experiences.  

I have also put some ideas for butterfly related activities which you might like to try this 

week as well.  

The movement and massage activities on our website, including the ‘Touch and 

Communication’ videos and Story Massages are also really positive; again the children 

will benefit from using these many times to work on their physical development and to 

help them to relax their bodies and minds.  

I hope that the children will enjoy all of these activities.   

They can all be found in the 7LS area of our school website, under ‘Subjects / Sensory 
Learners’. 

As always, do email me with any questions you have or support you may need with using 

any of these resources.  

 

Have a good week! 

 

Melanie and the 7LS class team 

 

 


